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QUESTIONNAIRE FOR UPDATING INFORMATION ON INTERCONNECTION  

 
 
The X Meeting of the Permanent Consultative Committee I: Telecommunications, 
 
RECOGNIZING: 
 
a) That the information available on interconnection under the framework of CITEL is included in the 
Document called “CITEL Guidelines and Practices for Interconnection Regulation” drafted in 1999; 
 
b) The importance of interconnection in the development of information and communication 
technologies for the countries of the region; 
 
c) That the elements to be considered for this purpose shall cover not only regulatory aspects, but also 
technical and economic aspects; 
 
d) The importance of having available updated information on interconnection in the countries of the 
Americas, 
 
RECOGNIZING FURTHER: 
 
That the Permanent Consultative Committee of CITEL, by means of Resolution CCP.I/RES. 37 (III-03), 
requested CITEL’s Administrations to update and/or include information, as applicable, from the Document 
called “CITEL Guidelines and Practices for Interconnection Regulation”; said request was repeated in 
decision CCP.I/DEC. 13 (IV-04), 
 
RESOLVES: 
 
1. To update the information included in the document called “CITEL Guidelines and Practices for 
Interconnection Regulation” by answering a questionnaire to be submitted in the XI meeting of PCC.I. 
 
2. To include in this study topics of economic and technical nature that have an impact on 
interconnection, as well as any other aspect considered relevant to the study by Member States. 
 
3. To submit a report to the Rapporteur Group on Telecommunications Economic Aspects based on 
the analysis of the results of the questionnaire. 
 
4. To invite all other administrations, if so willing, to participate in the update of the guidelines and 
practices for interconnection under the coordination of the Administrations of Dominican Republic and 
Venezuela.  
 
5. To create a Discussion Group at CITEL electronic forum in order to facilitate the compilation of 
suggestions and comments from the member countries, intended to contribute with the drafting of the 
questionnaire. This  Group will be jointly coordinated by the Administrations of Venezuela and the 
Dominican Republic. 
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